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kof Christmas at the Stockton Performing Arts Center on Sunday, Dec. 6.  For 

those who don’t know, The Rovers recorded the novelty song "Grandma Got Run Over by a 
Reindeer." 

Show time is 2 p.m. Tickets are $32 and may be ordered online at www.stockton.edu/pac o

r by 
calling the Box Office at (609) 652-9000.  The Box Office is open Monday through Friday from 9 
a.m. to 3 p.m. and 90 minutes before the performance.  For group sales, call (609) 652-4786. 

The Irish Rovers have charmed and entertained audiences around the world with their exciting 
stage shows for nearly 50 years.  The past year has seen them excite yet another generation by 
returning to the radio airwaves, expanding their visibility on YouTube and returning to the small 
screen with two television specials in the last two years. 

"Like the famous Bushmills Irish Whiskey, The Irish Rovers continue to improve with age," raved  
CHIN 97.9 Gaelic Hour in 2011. 

In addition to original members George Millar and Wilcil McDowell, the group includes John 
Reynolds and Sean O’Driscoll, who have been playing with the band for near 25 years.  Will 
Millar left the group in 1994, and sadly Jimmy Ferguson passed away in 1997.  In 2005, Joe 
Millar retired to the golf course while his son, Ian, took up the family ranks.  All members hail 
from Ireland. 

The Irish Rovers are still passionate about performing and will continue to tour and entertain 
their legions of fans.    

http://stocktonpac.org/
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